
UPDATED COVID-19 PROGRAMMING 
PROTOCOLS 

Welcome to the Greenview Regional Multiplex Summer programming! Our goal is to make a 
safe, fun filled summer for your children. We do all kinds of activities that enforce leadership, 
creativity and an active lifestyle for your children. 

Safety expectations regarding COVID-19: 

• Children will be screened for symptoms and have their temperature taken when they 
are dropped off. (Parents are encouraged to screen children before bringing them to 
camp) 

• If a child develops symptoms during camp, staff members will isolate the child and call 
his/her parent/guardian to pick him/her up. 

• Programs connected to a confirmed or probable case of COVID-19 will be required to 
participate in contract tracing processes that may include program closure if required 
by Alberta Health Services. 

Important Information: 

• Please be advised of the ages of programming, we won’t be able to make exceptions on 
age restrictions at this time. 

• Our programming will be running rain or shine so please dress for the appropriate 
weather. 

• One parent or guardian must sign their children in and out of each program. Photo id 
may be requested upon pickup. 

• All programs are co-ed 
• All programs will start at the Greenview Regional Multiplex unless otherwise posted. 
• Your child is responsible to have their own water bottle, hat, sunscreen and bug spray. 

We are very excited for these years programming and cannot wait to have your children in our 
programs! 

For more information or any questions regarding the summer programs please feel free to 
contract Erin Witty at 780-524-4097 or email erin.witty@mdgreenview.ab.ca 

For upcoming Programs please check out our Facebook page at  

https://Facebook.com/grmultiplex\ 

or out webpage: http://grmultiplex.ca/  
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